
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

On June 2, 2021, Governor DeWine announced the state’s loosened mask mandate. Fully vaccinated people in 

Ohio will no longer be required to wear a mask except in certain crowded indoor settings, such as healthcare 

and transportation. Governor DeWine has requested that schools and districts design plans that address the 

safe return to in-person instruction and continuity of services to meet the needs of students.  

Morgan Local School District has been providing face-to-face instruction, five days a week, to our students 

during the 2020-2021 academic year. We have maintained the same standard of high expectations as in 

previous years. We consistently monitor student progress and use all available data to make decisions that 

support individual student needs. We have prioritized the social and emotional well-being of our students 

during the pandemic and are providing supports where appropriate. Therefore we will continue to provide 

face-to-face instruction, five days a week, to our students during the 2021-2022 academic year.  

These general principles will guide our school community as we continue services in the Morgan Local School 

District. 

1. Our school district will implement recommended safety protocols to the highest degree possible. 
2. Our school district will work closely with the Morgan County Health Department to promote health 

and safety in all school buildings. 
3. Our school district will be transparent with all stakeholders that some level of risk will always be 

present when children and school district employees occupy school district facilities. 
4. Our school district recognizes the need for consistency in areas of operations while also recognizing 

that individual differences in classroom sizes, school facilities and building operations may lead to 
some inconsistencies. 
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